

Dear parents and carers of Year 2 pupils at Carterhatch Infant School

We are looking forward to welcoming you to our school in September.

I know that staff at Carterhatch Infants have already given you lots of information about our school. I would encourage you to look at our website to find out more information about us and especially our newsletter section and uniform section. We have added two items to our current uniform - a warm fleece which can be used for PE and a PE T-shirt with our logo on.

The first day of the Autumn term is **Thursday 2 September**. Our school gates open at **8.35am** and school finishes at **3.00pm**. Pupils will enter by the temporary Year 3 gate for the first two days, Thursday and Friday. This will allow parents and pupils to be greeted by their teachers. At the end of the day parents and carers can come into the playground by the main gates to collect pupils. In the first week, members of staff will direct you to where the classes will be waiting.

From the second week of term, the week beginning 6 September, your children can start coming in through the main gates with the other year groups. They will come in alone and go straight into classrooms. Members of staff will be present on the gates and playground directing pupils to their classrooms.

Unfortunately, due to staff self-isolating, it will not be possible for classes to meet their new teachers this term.

For your information, our new Year 3 classes are named after Artists, Year 4 after Explorers, Year 5 after Scientists and Year 6 after Architects.

Y2 Class	Y3 teachers - Sept 21	Y3 Class Name
Jaguar	Victoria Tei Coleman	Andy Goldsworthy
Leopard	Emily Humberstone	Frida Kahlo
Tiger	Regina Manuel	Chris Ofili

We wish you all a happy and safe summer break and look forward to seeing you on **Thursday 2 September.**

Yours sincerely

H. McGovern

Headteacher

CARTERHATCH JUNIOR SCHOOL

CARTERHATCH LANE ENFIELD EN1 4JY **T** 020 8804 2101

W WWW.CARTERHATCHJUNELT.ORG

E ENQUIRIES@CARTERHATCHJUNELT.ORG

HEADTEACHER MS H McGOVERN • DEPUTY HEADTEACHERS MISS C NEWTON & MRS A FRY